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Gabriel Park is not conducive for homeless living. There are is one restroom not designed for daily
living by the homeless population. This a family park that is heavily used by surrounding urban
neighborhoods. Please consider areas outside of city limits where there would be power, running
water, shower and restrooms. 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


